
 

 
 

 

 

 Door Installation Update.  The hangar apron has been leveled 
and formed.  Fencing material is in the pit.  Prior to pouring 
cement, we need to drill horizontal holes in the existing 
cement and place steel re-bar.  Please let David Yegge know if 
you are availble to help.  Also, thanks to Mark Luscomb for 
installing the door side trim.

Hangar Door UpdateE

YE Coordinator - Karl Vogelheim (812) 987-3600

QThe next meeting of your EAA Chapter is this
     Wednesday, July 12, 2023 at 7:00pm.
     The meeting will be at the BAA House/terminal 
     building.  
QThe August 2023 meeting is scheduled for 
      Wednesday, August 09, 2023 at 7:00pm.
     

Saturday morning breakfast is every Saturday at 9:00am - 
Don't be late.  $5.00 buys an excellent breakfast.

The airport Fly-In / Cruise - In is scheduled for Saturday, 
August 12, 2023 at 10:00am.  Please contact Ray Krom 
and volunteer to help where you can.  Thanks

2023 Fundraiser ProjectPresident – David Yegge   (810) 241-6328
Vice President – Jon Harris   (313) 909-3225

 The Taylorcraft BC12D parts have been listed on on a 
few different websites.  To date, we have sold the 
landing gear (thanks to our member Jonathan Weber) 
and have had a few potential customers look at some 
of the components.  Ron Stonwall is also speaking 
with members of Chapter 113 for a potential sale of 
the engines.  
 
If you know of anyone who is looking for Taylorcraft 
components, please have them stop by the Chapter 
Hangar and take a look, or look at the photos on-line.        
Thanks

Trustee(s) at Large -

  Clint Ray  (810) 223-6819

Treasurer – Ron Stonewall  (810) 623-3427

  Greg Pawczuk  (248) 935-3185

Secretary – David Hubbard  (734) 395-2395

CONTACT!
EAA Chapter 384, Brighton, MI

BRIGHTON SPORTPLANE ASSOCIATION
July 10, 2023

AROUND THE 
AIRPORT 45G

UPCOMING EVENTS

YOUR EAA CHAPTER OFFICERS



 

  

 

STINSON 10A RESTORATION UPDATE

 Well, the further we "dug" into the condition of the right wing spar, we discovered splits in the front spar, below the spar 
caps.  After a meeting of the minds, we came to the consensus that we need to  replace the spar.  Not to worry, a field trip to 
Public Lumber on 7 Mile road last Friday was scheduled, a beuatiful piece of Sitka spruce was selected, purchased and 
transported back to Brighton.  The next step in the process is to develop a game plan to have the piece milled/routered down 
to it's final size.  Much thanks to Ron Stonewall , Jim Zantop, Fred Pearlman and David Hubbard for their help on this mission.  
Work continues every Friday morning from 9:00am till 12:00 noon.   Feel free to "jump-In" on the project if you are available.  
Thanks to all and Clint Ray for his guidance.


